
Saffron Green’s Newsletter 

Friday 18th June 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Refugee Week 
 

Thank you so much to Councillor Dan Ozarow, who came to 

speak to the  children on Wednesday, as part of our Refugee 

week celebrations. During the sessions, the children thought 

about the huge contribution that Refugees make to communities 

throughout the world as well as the support they may need as they 

settle into a new environment. 

Councillor Ozarow was also able to advise candidates, who are taking part in our school council 

elections on Friday, and hope to be voted as next year’s class representatives. 

 

Summer Reading Challenge 

 

The Summer Reading Challenge, presented by The Reading Agency, is delivered in partnership 

with public libraries and funded by Arts Council England. The Challenge encourages children 

aged 4 to 11 to enjoy the benefits of reading for pleasure over the summer holidays, providing 

lots of fun as well as helping to prevent the summer reading ‘dip’. 

Each year the Challenge motivates over 700,000 children to keep reading to build their skills and 

confidence. 

This year’s Summer Reading Challenge theme is Wild World Heroes, created in partnership 

with WWF and illustrated by award-winning children’s author and illustrator Heath McKenzie. 

Wild World Heroes will inspire children to explore ways of helping to save the planet, with a focus 

on taking action for nature and tackling real-world environmental issues, from plastic pollution 

and deforestation to wildlife decline and nature loss. Through taking part in the Challenge, chil-

dren will be able to join the Wild World Heroes to help solve some of these threats, learning 

about the importance of the environment while helping to restore nature levels in the neighbour-

hood of ‘Wilderville’. 

The Challenge will launch in libraries in England and Wales on Saturday 10 July. Children can 

also join in the fun online, on the official Challenge website: 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/about-the-challenge  

 

 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs Storey 
Headteacher  



 

Million Mile Mission 

 

A huge thank you to everyone who took time out to help with our litter picking challenge. Please 

remember to send the school office any photos of you and your children litter picking.  

 



NSPCC’s Speak out. Stay safe. online programme 

I am pleased to tell you that this term we will be participating in the NSPCC’s Speak out. Stay 
safe. online programme.  This consists of an online assembly and supporting classroom based 
activities.  Speak out. Stay safe.  is a safeguarding programme available to all primary schools in 
the UK and Channel Islands.  It aims to help children understand abuse in all its forms and to rec-
ognise the signs of abuse in a child friendly, interactive way. Children are taught to speak out if 
they are worried, either to a trusted adult or Childline. 

The NSPCC have developed an online version of their Speak out. Stay safe. programme to help 
overcome some of the challenges that the Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic has presented in 
relation to having external speakers in school.  In the online assembly, the Speak out. Stay safe. 
messages continue to be delivered in a fun and interactive way with the help of their mascot Bud-
dy as well as special guest appearances from Ant and Dec. 

We have studied the content of the materials and are extremely confident that they are appropri-
ate for primary-school-aged children. By the end of the programme, we’re convinced children will 
feel empowered – knowing how they can speak out and stay safe.  

If you would like to know more about the Speak out. Stay safe. programme you can find infor-
mation on the NSPCC website www.nspcc.org.uk/speakout or your child's class teacher would be 
happy to discuss any questions that you may have. 

Adapted assembly for home use 

The NSPCC has also developed an adapted version of their assembly for parents/carers to use 
at home with their children.  This can be found here: Watch our Speak out Stay safe assembly at 
home | NSPCC.  With the help of celebrities, the film focuses on how a child can get support if 
they have any worries or concerns 

To complement the assembly, there are some resources that can be used to enable further dis-
cussion whilst doing activities with your children.  These are hosted on the NSPCC website 
www.nspcc.org.uk/activities.   

Talking PANTS with your children 

‘Talk PANTS’ is a simple way for parents to help keep children safe from sexual abuse – without 
using scary words or even mentioning sex.  The guide uses the rules of PANTS to teach children 
that their body belongs to them and them alone.  You can find out more and download the free 
resources at www.nspcc.org.uk/pants. 

Childline Under 12’s Website 

Childline also have a website with age appropriate advice for primary school children on topics 
such as bullying.  It also has games and other interactive tools. Your child can visit it at 
www.childline.org.uk/kids. 

If you’d like to know more about the NSPCC’s work, or take a look at the wide range of infor-
mation and advice which is available for parents and carers, please visit their website 
www.nspcc.org.uk/parents. 

Support us while you shop 

You may also be interested in the NSPCC’s new selection of BUDDY goodies available from the 
NSPCC shop at https://shop.nspcc.org.uk/collections/buddy which make perfect gifts for children 
- and all profits go to help keep children safe. 


